Weekly Newsletter

BEPS OSHC





Acknowledgment of Country

BEPS OSHC respectfully acknowledges the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation as Traditional Custodians of the land on which our service stands. We pay respect to Elders past and present and to their continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practises.

DATE: 20/12/23 TERM 4, WEEK 12 ISSUE #42

News from BEPS OSHC

- Today is the last day of OSHC for the year!
 - Thank you to each and every one of our OSHC community members; staff & educators, families, parents/guardians/carers and children for a wonderful year!
 - We are sad to announce that we're losing two of our lovely staff next year- Rory and Brit! We will
 miss them greatly, however we're very excited about what the future has in store for them, as they
 take full-time teaching positions.
- OSHC will be returning on Tuesday the 30th fo January 2024
 - BEPS and all government schools have a teacher-only day on Monday the 29th of January, in preparation for the new year. OSHC will not be running on this day.
- Please see page 2 for information about a fee increase for curriculum days for 2024
- Our staff will be taking a break across the end of December and across January. We will not be returning emails or phone until we return to work on the 29th of January:) See you all next year!

CONTACT US

Phone: 9387 2631 Mobile: 0409 380 202

Email: ranita.swamy@education.vic.edu.au

Website: https://beps.vic.edu.au





CURRICULUM DAY FEE INCREASE FOR TERM 1 30/01 2024

To continue to provide a viable and quality assured service to BEPS OSHC, School Council has approved the curriculum day fees will be increased term 1, from the 30th January 2024:

Curriculum day fee was \$38.50 → \$75.00 (10 hrs)

All fees are subject to the childcare subsidy rates reduction if you are eligible.

Glimmers into BEPS OSHC



What the children of BEPS OSHC have been doing in Week 12...

We had a very short last week of term! We had our end of term/year party on Tuesday afternoon, with lots of a special, yummy treats and we even had a visit from Santa and a very tall elf! Some of the children at before care helped some of the educators bake in preparation for the party and they did a wonderful job! On the last day, we did lots of outside play, and we also watched a christmas movie!



Upcoming Beforecare & Aftercare Activities for 2024- Term 1, Week 1



MONDAY

29th January

NO BEPS OR BEPS OSHC RUNNING TEACHER ONLY DAY

TUESDAY

30th January

BSC:

• Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Hannah

ASC:

- Origami in the OSHC Room with Hayfa & Charlotte
- Mindfulness and Quiet Reading in the Tinker Lab with Ulli
- Colourfuls with Lucy & Kerryn
- Tennis (Aus Open inspired) on the Basketball Court with Jake & Chandika
- Jack-in-the-pack on the Oval with Izzy & Hannah
- Cubby-Making at Bush OSHC with Faye & Chandika

WEDNESDAY

31st January

BSC:

• Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Hannah

ASC:

- Board Games in the OSHC Room with Zac & Hannah
- Cooking in the Kitchen with Kerryn
- Colourfuls with Faye & Charlotte
- Wheels on the Basketball Court with Chandika & Lucy
- · Bowling on the Oval with Jake

THURSDAY

1st February

BSC:

Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Jake

ASC:

- Paper Hot Air Balloons in the OSHC Room with Hayfa & Ulli
- Colourfuls with Lucy & Hannah
- Tennis Doubles (Aus Open inspired) on the Basketball Court with Jake & Angela
- Cricket on the Oval with Chandika
- Rock Painting at Bush OSHC with Kerryn & Charlotte
- Science Club on the Handball Court with Faye

FRIDAY

2nd February

BSC:

Children's Choice in the OSHC Room/Hall with Kerryn & Jake

ASC:

- Stress-Ball Making in the OSHC Room with Lucy
- Wheels on the Basketball Court with Hannah & Faye